CITY OF

LIBERTY

WHY DID | RECEIVE TWO UTILITY BILLS? X

DUE TO A CLERICAL CODING ERROR, THERE WAS A
MISCALCULATION ON THE ORIGINAL UTILITY BILLS
THAT YOU RECEIVED. WE HAVE SENT OUT A
CORRECTED UTILITY BILL AND CUSTOMERS SHOULD
BE SEEING THEM IN THE MAIL THIS WEEK.

YOU ONLY NEED TO PAY ONE OF THEM - YOU SHOULD
ONLY PAY THE BILL THAT SAYS "REVISED" IN THE
MESSAGE SECTION.

*REMINDER** YOU'LL NEED TO SEND US A CHECK OR
COME TO CITY HALL TO PAY IN PERSON DUE TO
FINANCIAL SOFTWARE UPDATES. MORE INFORMATION
ON THIS WILL BE POSTED ASAP.

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY
CAUSE AND APPRECIATE YOUR UNDERSTANDING.



